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Mobile Phone Policy

Students may bring mobile phones to school but they must be left in lockers for the duration of the school day. Where a mobile
phone is not secured in the student’s locker, it may be confiscated and kept until such time as a parent/guardian is able to collect it.

The College will not take responsibility for any mobile phone which may be lost or damaged.



